
 

Notice that the 2020 Board of Review Has Adjourned to a Later Date 

Due to the Public Health Crisis Related to COVID-19 

 

Village of Oxford, Marquette County, Wisconsin 
 

The Board of Review, having met on the 13th day of May, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Community 

Room of the Oxford Village Hall, 129 S. Franklin Avenue, for the purpose of calling the Board 

of Review into session during the 45 day period beginning on the 4th Monday of April, pursuant 

to Wis. Stat. § 70.47(1), is hereby providing notice, as allowed under Wis. Stat. § 70.47(3)(aL)2., 

that the board voted to adjourn until the 8th day of July, 2020 at 6:00 p.m., due to the current 

public health crisis related to COVID-19.  

 

As required under Wis. Stat. § 70.47(2), additional notice of the reconvened Board of Review 

will be provided in advance of the full 2-hour Board of Review meeting.  

 

Notice is hereby given this 14th day of May, 2020 by:  

 

Shannon McMullin  

Village Clerk  

 

Posted: U.S. Post Office 

 Oxford Village Hall 

 www.villageofoxfordwi.com  

 

 

http://www.villageofoxfordwi.com/

